
 

                                 

 

                           

                             

 

 

What’s the time Mr 

Wolf? 

We have been learning about 

time as part of our Little Red 

Riding Hood week. 

We have been learning to read 

o’clock and half past times. 

We have also been measuring 

how long different tasks take. 

We used the stopwatches to 

time how long it took to write 

our names or do 10 star jumps. 



 

 

 

 

 


